Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 3:56 PM
To: ‘ckieffer_kayakrandr@outlook.com’
Subject: 1969 Maryland Ave. E.

Good afternoon Ms. Kieffer —-

This e-mail serves to confirm that you do not need to attend the hearing scheduled for tomorrow, May 20, 2014

. regarding the appeal of Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 1969 Maryland Avenue East. Legislative Hearing
Officer, Marcia Moermond, will review the file with Vacant Building inspection staff tomorrow and make a
recommendation on your appeal. If it is decided to recommend deletion of the Vacant Building Registration Renewal
fee, the check that you sent along with your Application for Appeal in the amount of $360.00 will be returned to you. If
for any reason you are needed to attend a hearing at a later date, we will be sure to notify you via e-mail.

Please feel free to contact the Appeals Line with any questions, at (651) 266-8585.
Thank you.

Katie Foss

Receptionist

City Council Offices

310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd.,

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615
(651) 266-8560




